
          SAC/SAF Meeting Notes 
                                                                          May 29, 2019 

10:00 AM 
 

I. Meeting called to order by Mrs. Machicote 

II. Welcome and review of meeting norms.  

                    a. Mrs. Machicote welcomed staff and reviewed meeting norms.   

III. Motion to approve last month’s minutes 

a. Parent motioned to approve last meeting’s minutes and agenda. It was seconded 

and unanimously approved by member’s in attendance. 

 

IV. Old Business 

 

Courageous Conversation – Mr. Black informed us the end of our course has been 

extended to June 21st  

V. New Business 

1.  SAC Committee 

               a. Mrs. Machicote encouraged parents to join our committee for next year and 

reviewed how the  SAC Cmt. meets one a month for 30-45 minutes to focus on the 

schoolwide goals.  

 

2. Students Transitioning  

a. Mr. Pericles shared that there are 13 students transitioning at the end of 

this school year. 

 

3. Sports Equipment  

a. Mr. Majka – requesting $1040.50 for basketballs, gloves, sports bag and 

footballs.  

b. It was motioned and unanimously approved by faculty and parents.  

 

4. School Theme  

a. Dr. Brown informed the staff and parents the theme for next school year: A 

Place Where every Child Is Heard (Horton Hears a Who) 

 

5. School Improvement Plan- Mr. Pericles 

a. Behavior point system used to track daily behavior and used when student 

is ready to transition back to boundary school  

 

6. ELA Data Report- Mrs. Thomas 



a. BAS completed 97% of BAS and have had increases in reading levels 

b. ELA next year we will continue with LLI and I-Ready. We will be working on 

getting 3 new LLI systems for next year 

 

7. Math Data- Ms. Davis 

a. We have made gains on math I-ready data and we are excited for additional 

gains continuing next year  

 

 

Open Agenda:  

 

1.Teacher Assistants did a great job implementing LLI 21/33 students made 

improvements.  

 

2.Parent noted that the 3rd grader overall did a great job with ELA 

 

3. Ms. Jones thanked staff who took the students on last week’s field trip to Extreme 

Action Park 

 

4. K-4 will be going to Kids’ Gym tomorrow for a SAC Sponsored Field Trip  

 

 

         


